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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

V o l .  9 ,  N o .  7

D e c e m b e r  1 3 ,  1 9 7 6

In a continuing effort to respond to budgetary limitations, the Univer­

sity Center Building will be closed on the otherwise regularly scheduled 

work days of December 27, 28, and 29. In effect, this closing, when com­

bined with scheduled holidays and weekends, will permit a plant shutdown 
%

during the period of December 23 through January 2.

Payroll time cards normally distributed in the University Center will 

be relocated on the first floor of the John S. Rendleman Building, and Uni­

versity Information Service will be temporarily located at University News 

Service.

The University Center will reopen Monday, January 3 for the reduced 

hours of 7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. and resume normal operating hours on Tuesday, 

January 4.
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